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Hockey Canada Bulletin: Coronavirus                                             
                                                                                                                                        
Hockey Canada has issued an Information Bulletin regarding the Coronavirus.    

This situation serves as a reminder that the health and safety of participants is a priority, and prevention in the hockey environment should be considered by those around the game.

Among the safety recommendations that should be considered at all times during hockey programming includes a post game fist bump with hockey gloves on, instead of shaking hands.
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